
Giveaway:  Tsubo  Kemma  Boots
Offer  Fashion  and  Function
For Your Night Out

This  post  is
sponsored by Tsubo.

Maybe you’re one of those women who thinks guys aren’t paying
attention to what you wear on a date. Or, perhaps you’re the
type who always sacrifices comfort for the sake of fashion.
After all, fashion and comfort couldn’t possibly go hand-in-
hand, could they?  Well, we just found a company that designs
amazing shoes that seamlessly fuse both!

Tsubo, Japanese for “Pressure Point,” designs shoes that are
fashion  forward  and  extremely  comfortable.  Tsubo  men’s
shoes, women’s shoes and Tsubo sneakers combine fresh style
with signature Pod technology, strategically placed cushioning
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at the foot’s pressure points that provide amazing comfort.

We gave Kemma, the classic black ankle boot pictured above, a
test drive by walking 25 city blocks to see if these boots
could really stand up to the concrete slabs. We were prepared
for a nice long foot massage and pain killers after the walk
but surprisingly, that wasn’t the case at all.  The Kemma’s
not only held up, but so did our feet! These are the perfect
boots for your next date night; a classic boot with wonderful
design and when you slip them on your feet…complete heaven!

Now,  one  lucky  CupidsPulse.com  visitor  will  have  the
opportunity to enter for a chance to win a pair of their very
own Kemma’s valued at $190.00.  Here’s all you need to do:

GIVEAWAY ALERT: To enter for a chance to win your very own
Kemma Boots, go to our Facebook page, click on the “Like”
button and leave a comment under the giveaway post, saying
that you want to enter to win. We will contact the winner on
his  or  her  Facebook  page  when  the  giveaway  is  over.  The
deadline is 12:00 p.m. on Monday, September 24th. Remember to
enter here!

Congratulations to Stacy Plapinger, the lucky winner of the
Tsubo Kemma boots!
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